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USCIS Issues New Version of Form I-9

Insights

6.25.08


The USCIS issued an updated version of Form I-9, Employment Eligibility Verification showing a new

expiration date of 06/30/09. All employers are required to complete and retain a Form I-9 for each

employee hired after November 6, 1986 to show that the employee is authorized to work in the United

States. The current version of the form, as well as the revised handbook, can be downloaded from

the USCIS website.

http://www.uscis.gov/portal/site/uscis/menuitem.5af9bb95919f35e66f614176543f6d1a/?vgnextoid=31b3ab0a43b5d010VgnVCM10000048f3d6a1RCRD&vgnextchannel=db029c7755cb9010VgnVCM10000045f3d6a1RCRD
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